
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
“See Life Differently” is a sentiment that resonates from the moment you walk through the doors at 
Anchor Center for Blind Children! Anchor Center for Blind Children specializes in serving children during 
the most formative years of their lives, birth to age five, who are blind, have serious visual impairments, or have 
dual sensory (i.e.; visual and auditory) impairments. Founded in 1982, Anchor Center is one of the few nonprofit 
centers in the nation that specializes in vision services and early intervention for children ages birth – 5 years. 

 
On Saturday, September 21, 2024 we will hold our Sunset in the City gala, 
(also known as Sunset in the Country) at RiNo’s ReelWorks Event Center. 
Attendees will gather for cocktails, dinner and entertainment in an urban 

setting. As our largest annual fundraiser, this is a wonderful opportunity for 

you and your business to gain visibility through philanthropic marketing, 
reaching 300+ participants and guests!  

 
We respectfully request a donation for our auction. Your gift will be used 
included in our Auction (featuring both silent and live), and will help us   
raise much needed funds for our families. 

 
To participate and support our children, please mail your gift to: 

 
Anchor Center for Blind Children 
2550 Roslyn Street 
Denver, CO 80238 

 
Also, please complete and return the enclosed form, along with your donation, to receive the potential tax 
benefits for your in-kind donation. Should you require pick up for your donation, please contact Sunni Lisco 
(303) 377-973, or slisco@anchorcenter.org. 
 

On behalf of our families, thank you very much for your consideration of our request. We couldn’t do it 
without you!  

 

With sincere gratitude, 

 
Meghan S. Klassen M.Ed. 
Executive Director 
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